



Name -	Start time - ·	Fnd time - ·
	Start time .	LITA CITTIC .

The magic pool

One day, Evan and his friends, Lisa and James, walk in the woods and find a magic pool. They hear a strange voice say, "The water in this pool changes to whatever you want. Just shout out a word as you jump in." "I'm first!" says James. James jumps off the edge and screams, "MARSHMALLOWS!" Sure enough, James lands in a pool full of fluffy white marshmallows. "Wow!" says Lisa. "I want a turn." James comes out of the pool and the water is back to normal. Lisa jumps in and shouts, "MONEY!" She lands in a pool full of dollar bills. "My turn!" says Evan, as Lisa climbs out. Evan stands at the pool thinking of what he might yell. Just as he is about to jump in and shout "BANANAS," a big bird flies above him and poops on his head. Evan is so surprised that he says, "OH POOP!" You can guess what happens then. Poor Evan.

Answer the following.

- 1. Who jumps in the pool first?
- 2. What does Lisa want the water to turn into?
- 3. What does Lisa want the water to turn into?

b c d e f g h i j k l m n o p

- a. Money b. Banana c. Marshmallows
- 4. In what way is the pool magic?
- 5. Why does the story end with "Poor Evan"?
- 6. What does Evan land in after jumping into the magic pool?
- ______

q